
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
The Utah Department of Transportation, Park City, and 
Summit County will host a public meeting to talk about 
allowing transit buses to use the shoulders on SR-224.  The 
public meeting will be held on:

SHARED LANESR-224

The public meeting will include a brief presentation of the 
proposed shared shoulder concepts at 5:15.  After the 
presentation, the project team will be available with 
information boards for one-on-one conversations and to 
answer questions.

For more information about the public meeting or the project, 
please call the project hotline at 888-803-3921 and leave a 
message. A project representative will return your call. 

Tuesday, December 3rd, 2013
5 p.m. to 7 p.m.

Richins Building Auditorium
 1885 West Ute Blvd, Park City, UT


